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Truck stolen in Richardson County 
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Office is requesting the public's
assistance in locating a truck stolen from a field in rural Salem, Nebraska on
Wednesday.

The vehicle was last seen between 4 and 7 p.m.

The vehicle information is a white, 2005 Dodge, Ram 3500 Quad. The license plate
number is 19-113R and is a Nebraska Farm Truck plate.

The truck has dual rear wheels and a black Bradford Built flatbed. Located on
top of the flatbed is a black L-shaped fuel tank with an attached yellow air
compressor. A spotlight is also mounted on the top of the cab/flatbed.

Any information regarding the vehicle's whereabouts may be relayed to the
Richardson County Sheriff's Office at (402) 245-2479.

If you locate the vehicle, DO NOT approach the vehicle or its occupants.
Immediately contact your local Law Enforcement or dial 911.
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